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The Australian Government is making changes to our food regulatory system in Australia and

New Zealand. This will set guidelines for how food is made, sold and marketed in the future.

We are calling for the Australian Government to prioritise the health of Australians and New

Zealanders as they consider reforms to our food regulatory system.

Public health and consumer organisations including Dietitians Australia released this joint

position statement.

For more download our full joint position statement.

Get in touch

If you have questions about this position statement, contact us at

policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au

https://dietitiansaustralia.org.au/
https://dietitiansaustralia.org.au/media/288
mailto:policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au

